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Only guests are permitted to enter the accommodations. Allowing anyone else to enter may be considered

a false report of the number of people staying in the accommodation.
Please do not move any equipment or make any alterations to the accommodations without permission.

To ensure safety and prevent potential malfunctions or fires, it is recommended to refrain from using

air conditioners, home appliances, or indoor lighting for extended periods. Furthermore, it is advisable

to turn off the power when leaving the room.

Smoking is not allowed indoors, as well as in yards and streets. Additionally, the Kyoto City Ordinance on

Prohibition of Smoking on Streets, etc. prohibits smoking in certain designated areas within the city.

Please remove your shoes at the entrance when entering the house.
Please handle shoji screens, sliding doors and window panes with care.  In the event of damage or loss, guests are responsible for reimbursement at their own expense.

To ensure proper waste management, it is recommended to adhere to the guidelines established by the

City of Kyoto. For further information on the rules and regulations regarding waste classification, please

refer to the following page.

It is prohibited to remove any dishes or equipment from the room. Guests are responsible for reimbursing

any damages or losses at their own expense.
For your safety, we recommend to lock up the door when you return or go out. We are not responsible for

any damage or loss.

It is prohibited to leave bicycles and other vehicles or goods unattended on the road.
Large quantities of equipment, excess baggage, and items that we deem dangerous (dogs, cats, and other

pets, flammable items, etc.) are not allowed.

HOUSE RULE
Thank you for choosing House The Terminal.

Please read through the Accommodation Contract and Use Regulation carefully.

Any complaints about disturbances to the neighbourhood may result in immediate action being taken against the

customer. If you cause any disturbance to the neighbors during your stay, you may be dismissed from the

accommodation without reimbursement, regardless of the reservation period. The accommodation is located in a

residential area. Please be considerate of the neighbors. Thank you.

Machiya houses are built close to neighbouring houses. Please refrain from making noise indoors, outdoors,

or on the street to avoid disturbing your neighbours.

It is particularly important to be mindful of noise levels indoors between 9:00 p.m. and 8:00 a.m. When

entering or leaving the accommodation late at night or early in the morning, pay attention to any noise you
It is kindly requested that permission be obtained prior to using the accommodations for business, office,

parties (banquets, musical performances), or any other events.

Please follow the signs and place garbage in the designated garbage cans, and do not dispose of it outside

the premises.
Please do not leave large items of trash unattended, including carry cases. Please ensure that you dispose

of them yourself.

For Noise Prevention

About Garbage Disposal

For Fire Prevention

Other Important Notices


